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10 New Candidates For Delta Alpha Chapter 
From the Rush Chairman 
Alan Heskin 

The Fall Rush of 1991 was very successful 
giving us a final sum of 10 candidates (editors 
note: at the 1990 Grand Chapter the word 
PLEDGE had been changed to CANDI­
DATE) for a total of 31 members. These men 
are: Shawn Cornelius, Dave Ferrance, Dan 
Hauke, Chris Kiehl, Marty Linnenweber, Nick 
Macron, Rob McCracken, llan Orgad, 
Susumu Saito, Chris Watson. We are proud 
to welcome them into Sigma Nu. 

The chapter is relearning the techniques of 
rush quite well since the reorganization. A full 
rush calendar was planned which went fairly 
smooth, but as in the past, we found our best 
success came from one-on-one informal 
events. Last years great innovation was Cafe 
Sigma Nu, which proved very successful 
once again. Thanks to all the alumni who 
showed up. This years great innovation was 
the game board ("You have to know the 
names to play the game"). The pictures of 
freshmen rushees were pasted on a board 
and different color pins were put around each 
picture to represent their status. 

We will be working on our Spring Rush 
calendar in the next few weeks. If alumni have 
any ideas or wish to sponsor a special event, 
feel free. to contact the chapter 
(216-721-2500). We have a great candidate 
class and were looking forward to a good 
year. 

Alumni Officers 

Tn.~stee Emeritus 
WiUiam A. Eisenhauer 

TNstees: 
Jim Reiman • 
Dave Parham • 
Michael Jaszczak • 

W.Commander 
Christopher Boyer • 

W. U CornrMnder 
Chuck Hanley 

W. Treaaurer 
Jim Gero • 

W. Recorder 
Ken Miller 

w. Marshal 
Darrell Reed 

W. Chaplain 
Paul Glaubitz 

Chapter Advisor 
Darrell Reed • 

HoUM Corp. 
Michael Jaszczak - President 
Dave Parham - Secretary 
Randel Simon -Treasurer 
Jim Reiman 
Jim Gero 
Christopher Boyer 
Darrell Reed 

From the Marshal 
Vin Tangpricha 
The Candidate Program of Delta Alpha for 
this fall is alive and kicking. This semester we 
are taking a break from the LEAD program. In 
the place of LEAD, we are using a more 
traditional pledge program. The program has 
been flowing smoothly with ten new candi­
dates seeking knighthood in Sigma Nu. The 
following men seek full membership in Sigma 
Nu: 
Shawn Cornelius is from Rocklin, CA. One 
of his interests is soccer. Shawn visited 
Sigma Nu in the previous spring as a "Friday 
Freshman". Shawn is currently the Candidate 
Class recorder and philanthropy chairman. 
David Ferrance resides in Providence, AI. 
His interests include Biking and Cross Coun­
try. Dave was a "Friday Freshman" during the 
Sigma Nu Maze party last year. He currently 
holds the position of treasurer of the candi­
date class. 
Daniel Houck is from Liverpool, OH. He 
plans to play varsity Basketball for CWRU. 
Dan also happened to be a "Friday Fresh­
man" from last semester. He is planning to fix 
up his room at the house for his future 
move-in. 
Chris Kiehl lives in Pittsburgh, PA. He plays 
on the Hockey Club team at Case. Chris is a 
die-hard Pittsburgh fan. Currently, he holds 
the position of vice-president of his candidate 
class. 
Martin Linenweber is from St. Louis, MO. 
One of his interests includes Cross Country. 

He is currently the Candidate Class Project 
Chairman. Marty has plans for the second 
floor to be the "party" floor. 

Robert McCrackan is from Cameron, WV. 
He likes to list f.m to heavy metal as well as 
playing his guitar. Hob recently went the the 
CWRU "Battle of the Bands" and thinks one of 
the bands was. "robbed". Rob serves as the 
Candidate Class social chairman. 

Nick Macron is from the westside of Cleve­
land. Nick likes listening to music and going 
out to part ies. He likes to cruise around 
Cleveland in his brand new sports car (well, 
not exactly) . 

llan Orgad is from Baton Rouge, LA. He 
plays varsity tennis at CWRU. He cheers for 
the New Orleans Saints. llan is originally from 
Romania where he lived in his early years. 

Susumu Saito is from Tokyo, Japan. 
Susumu like llan plays on the varsity tennis 
team at CWRU. Susumu is an avid music 
lover and plays the piano, 

Christopher Watson is from Mayfield, OH. 
He plans to be on the vars ity basketball team 
for CWRU. He current ly serves as the 
Candidate Class President and participates 
in the Young Gre eks Involvement League, 
which is a seminar for young leaders. 

The dates for the Brothering Ceremony and 
the Knighting Cerernony have not been set 
yet; however. ii yoiJ are inte rested in attend­
ing any of these ceremonies, please contact 
Ken Miller, the Alumni recorder, for updated 
information. 

November 23, at 4:00pm 
At the Chapterhouse 

The Annual Thanksgiving Dinner follows the meeting 
at 6:00 pm. This year the meal is being catered and its 
cost is only $10. HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 



Minutes of the last Alum11i Chapter Meeting 
Attendance: 

Randel Simon 
· James Gero 
Michael Jaszczak 
Scott Carpenter 
Don Brock 
Darrell Reed 
Frank Brichacek 
David Parham 
Robert DiSalvo 
Paul Glaubitz 
Chuck Hanley 
Chris Boyer 
Ken Miller 

Minutes: 

Reports: 

W. Lt. Commander (Charles Hanley) 
Establish alumni as contacts for other 
alumni in various areas (e.g. Pittsburgh, 
Baltimore, Cincinnati) 

W. Treasurer (James Gero) 
Alumni dues for Aug. '91 -Aug. 92 
Submitted a budget for Aug. '91 -Aug. 
92 fiscal year. 

Chapter Advisor (Darrell Reed) 
Housing lease expires at the end of the 
'91-'92 school year, need to decide 
whether lease should be renewed for 
another five years. 
In order to assist actives with various 
house offices, need to tap expertise of 
alumni. · 

Discussion and Business: 

Discussion of LEAD program 
What is the LEAD program? 
Should the alumni chapter fund it? 
Does the active chapter want it? 

Find out if actives want the program - if 
they do the alumni should pay for it. 

New Business: 
Formation of awards committee: 

Paul Glaubitz - Chair 
Jim Reiman 
Mike Jaszczak 
Scott Carpenter 

Approval of August 1991 -August 1992 
budget. 
Approval of $15,000 expenditure from 
Building and Trust Fund #1 (BTF1) for 
the university lease. (NOTE this is the 
money Langenhop withdrew from Na­
tional and applied toward the lease) 

Other News: 
Upcoming weddings 
Gary Grayson DA 1019, 

Sept. 6, 1991 
Dave Shirley DA982, 

Sept. 7, 1991 
Dave LePage DA 1027, 

Oct. 12, 1991 
Mike Widina DA 1038, 

Oct. 17, 1991 

Alumni News 
Doug King .::·::::;::::·:····:AJ\:99,1:~:;;}~:),:~/::~:: ·:·:: .. tJitchaei.Jaszczak M980 
Currently working at GE ~§~l~~: proce.~S.;~~~~)~~n~t?::~:~::::Micha~f:ji~s recently invited to write an 

~~~~~~~~~:his be~ l'~~~t~l~l~i~~i:~~;;~::~:~::::::~; 
:::1p~~=~~h~~:~ of ·~~;~t; i~~;,'~~~:J\t,lll!!l~t~:i~~~~e featured in the 
Bill once again returns tQ hisJ1'iail~n<t\.. ··::::=JJroes'·Ge(o M930 
winter home on 12111/91 ·· ~ r~#J.rnJPQ4~tEK:>:::::~Wfi~~!@nts ::·everyone to know that Bill 
4/92. Bill now retired from GEi)~~?F~:(;~;;;;::'\t:::::.: · · .. )/J6iohan recently tied the knot. Dave 
East Lamp Overseas Dept. Sate&:::N.1 .. ai.bt:::I~:}:~$..hir.ley was also recently wed- Jim 
ager in 1988. For the past four y~af~~'6i.~~~:~??'fiopes Dave likes his wedding gift. 
wintered in Thailand/Japan/Sit)Qapot~'~::;::n::r:~:::::::i\:.:;·;i:(\ 
visiting former customers - friein:ds. ··. :·:::::·: .· ···· : .:.:: · ·· 

Alumni Chapter News 

House Corp. Report 

House corporation officers are finally getting to 
the light at the end of the tunnel. Jim Gero and 
Randy Simon have recently finished their audit 
of the books. From their audit it was discovered 
that Langenhop owes the H.C. additional 
funds. 

A letter was drafted to Bill and his attorney 
stating the house corp. findings and a request 
for additional information. As of the date of 
printing, no reply has yet been received. We 
hope that his response will clear up several 
points that are as yet unclear. 

We are also still trying to find out several items 
from the University. Perhaps the highest on 
our agenda is how the University has billed us 
for utilities. It is undear how the University has 
come up with some of their numbers, and they 
have had a hard time explaining them. A 
meeting has been set up with University 
officials, David Parham and Mike Jaszczak. 
We hope to iron out the University's billings at 
the meeting (mid Nov.) A report should be 
made to the Alumni Chapter at its meeting on 
Nov. 23 at 4:00p.m. (followed by the Annual 
Thank-sgiving Dinner). We-a!sehopet-to-find out 
about the chapter house phone conversion to 
the University's ACUS (centrex) phone system 
at the meeting with university officials. 

M. 
of 
I:N 

at the chapter house 

Saturday, Feb 22nd 

Dinner served at the house 

Celebration to follow 

85 years of brotherhood 

respond by February 1 , 1992 

(216) 721-2500 



Thank You to Those Who Paid 
1991-92 Alumni Dues 

John Silvestro M863 Cart Geltz M225 Dave LeHoty 
Neal Flickinger M412 George Bondar M599 Alan Mochnick 
Bob Akers M795 Frank Brichacek M865 Dave Shirley 
Howard Markt M52 Charlie Unvme M996 Doug King 
Lee Hendrix M1030 Randy Simon M997 Michael Jaszczak 
Antione Durr M1021 Darrell Reed M1018 Jim Gero 
Robert Peacock M520 John Paul M698 Joseph Nernanich 
Cart Anderson M84 Fred Losi M962 John Lenihan 
Eric Snyder M751 Ken Parker M267 Roy E. Smith 
Bill Eisenhauer M379 Robert Kemper M271 Greg Twait 

The Alumni Chapter officers wish to thank the brothers who have paid the 1991-92 chapter dues. Dues keep 
the Alumni Chapter running and allow us to print newsletters like this one. In the future we hope to have two 
newsletters a year. This can only be possible with your support. We especially thank those brothers who cona 
tributed more than the $1 0 dues. 

M949 
M566 
L\A982 
AA991 
AA980 
~~930 

M447 
M517 
M883 
M848 

Q 
------~~------~~~-~~~~-~--~----------------------

Name ------------------------------------ Pin Number-----~~-

Address 

D Enclosed is a contribution to the Alumni Chapter (dues are $10) for the 1991/1992 school year. 
Please make checks payable to "'M of 'tN Alumni Chapter· 

D Oth'er Comments/News: 

-----------------------------~--~--~--~-~--- _____ _ ,_,. 

------------------------------------------~----~-- ~~- .. 

Please mail to: James Gero - 5907 Gerald Ave, Parma, Oh 44129 



Sigma Nu Fratemity 
Delta Alpha Chapter 
2235 Murray Hill Road 
Cleveland, Ohio 44106 
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I nit.. 1964-
- DA 651 
Hr. Da.vid Parham 
3105 Van Aken Blvd. 
Shaker Heights , OH 


